Reif, Maizie L - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohqg.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 2:22 PM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Subject: RE: 1404 S. Webster Avenue - gw results - Green Bay, WI (03-05-560082) (54301-2504-04)

| will plan the next round for November.
Thanks,

Jason Powell

METCO - Staff Scientist

jasonp@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR <Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 10:34 AM

To: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohqg.com>

Subject: FW: 1404 S. Webster Avenue - gw results - Green Bay, WI (03-05-560082) (54301-2504-04)

Jason,
Here is Keld’s response for sampling the site. Plan on another round...........6 months if possible.
TOM

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025
Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.gov

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 10:16 AM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR <Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: RE: 1404 S. Webster Avenue - gw results - Green Bay, WI (03-05-560082) (54301-2504-04)

Thanks for the update Tom.

There is a pretty limited dataset available for both sites. | would like to see another round collected in 6 months or
more.

Will you update BRRTS for both sites?
-Keld

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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Keld B. Lauridsen
Phone: (920) 662-5420
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 9:51 AM

To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: FW: 1404 S. Webster Avenue - gw results - Green Bay, WI (03-05-560082) (54301-2504-04)

Keld,
| received these results for the 1404 S. Webster site. They have cost approval for one more round with DNR approval. Do
you want/need another round for your ERP site?

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025
Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.gov

From: Jason Powell [mailto:jasonp@metcohg.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2018 8:30 AM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR <Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohg.com>

Subject: 1404 S. Webster Avenue - gw results - Green Bay, WI (03-05-560082) (54301-2504-04)

Tom, attached are the data tables and laboratory results from the 5/30/18 gw sampling event as requested.

Overall contaminant levels could be argued as stable to decreasing with the exception of MW-4 slightly increasing in TCE
levels (93 ppb in last round).

Based on these results, you were going to determine if we should go ahead with a second round (which was approved),
or if we can go ahead with the SIR/Closure request at this time.

Any questions please call or email.
Thanks,

Jason Powell

METCO - Staff Scientist

jasonp@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com



